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December 16, 2020 
 
TO:   Hon. Michael J. Madigan; Speaker, House of Representatives  

Hon. Don Harmon; President, Illinois Senate  
Hon. Jim Durkin; Minority Leader, House of Representatives  
Hon. Bill Brady; Minority Leader, Illinois Senate 

 
FROM:  Aaron D. Stein, Legislative Liaison, Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic 

Opportunity  
 
RE:  Southwestern Illinois Metropolitan and Regional Planning Commission 
 
Dear Legislative Leaders,   
 
Pursuant to 70 ILCS 1710/35, every two years the Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity 
must file a joint report with the Southwestern Illinois Metropolitan and Regional Planning Commission, 
now known as the Southwestern Illinois Planning Commission.  
 
As there were no appropriations during the reporting period (FY19 and FY20) to the entity, please consider 
the attached letter as having fulfilled the requirement of the biennial report. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (872) 242-5029 at your convenience.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Aaron D. Stein 
Legislative Liaison  
Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity 
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